
 

 

 

 

Date:23rd January, 2023                         SCAORA 2022/Ref.No.1099 

 

RESOLUTION 

The Executive Committee of SCAORA has received a complaint 

regarding a document titled as “Forbes Power List” Top 25 Advocate 

on Record. 

 

After having deliberated upon it, SCAORA unanimously resolves 

that SCAORA condemn such misleading and unauthorized 

information being spread by an organization, as the same amounts to 

clear case of misrepresentation and undermines the interests of 

Advocates on Record of the Hon’ble Supreme Court.  It is resolved 

that SCAORA would request Hon’ble Judges to take into 

consideration our concern in larger interest of legal professionals. 

Thanking you 

Regards 

 

 

Devvrat 

Hony. Secretary 

SCAORA 

VERDICTUM.IN


